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Attention Fisheries Students: 
We Need Workers for Western AFS Meeting! 

 
 
How would you like to earn free* registration and lodging to the 2008 Oregon Chapter-
Western Division American Fisheries Society Annual Meeting in Portland, 5-9 May? 
 
We are looking for professional, trustworthy student workers to assist with a variety of 
logistical support tasks including: 
 

• Audiovisual support (PowerPoint and lights) in speaker rooms 
• Assembling and disseminating attendee packets at the registration desk 
• Providing directions and information to meeting attendees 
• Assisting with the raffle and auction 
• Helping with the running race 
• Setting up and taking down poster presentations 

 
In addition to helping serve the noble cause of fisheries conservation, expanding your 
fisheries education, and networking and meeting interesting people, you will also be 
compensated for your labor ($8/hour). And you will still have plenty of time to attend 
technical presentations and enjoy social events. 
 
 

For more information regarding the 2008 Oregon Chapter-Western Division  
American Fisheries Society Annual Meeting please visit: 

http://www.orafs.org/meeting2008/Annual2008.htm
 
 

To sign up to work at the Annual Meeting please contact  
Ian Reid, Oregon Chapter American Fisheries Society Vice President at 

fisheater67@hotmail.com or (541) 261-2722  
 
*Free registration based on working the equivalent of registration costs ($90, or 11 hours of work). Free 
lodging is available to the first 30 students who commit to work at least 11 hours during the four-day 
conference and will be shared, gender-segregated, hotel rooms. 
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